Rosie Hensley

EFrom: Conrad Kerber <ckerber@nwarctic.org>
at: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 6:03 PM

To: Ron Johnson; Rosie Hensley

Cc: Finnian Sweeney

Subject: Advisory commission - possible position

Good evening,

My name Conrad Kerber. I've been teaching the high school sciences here at KMHS for a couple years now.
| am inquiring as to the possibility of membership to the Parks and Rec Advisory Commission.

One of my students, Finnian Sweeney, your youth representative, asked if | would be interested, should a position
become available.

Not only as a teacher of Environmental Science / Systems for many years now, but | am also active with my

memberships in various conservation / preservation societies, and | am interested in assisting the community in any
- manner that may be productive and impactful.

Please let me know if there is a place where | could be useful within the Parks and Recreation department.

Thank you.

Conrad Kerber M.Ed.
~MHS High School Sciences




